Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

As we get closer to the end of the year, we have a few upcoming dates that | want to make you
aware of:

The deadline to order yearbooks is this Monday, April 15th.

Club and spring sport photos are this coming Thursday, April 18th.

The deadline to add candid photos to the yearbook is Friday, April 19th.
The 8th grade dance is Friday, April 26th.

All of this information along with necessary links can be found on our school website
and social media pages. There you can also find the dates and times of each end of year
grade level awards ceremony.

Track will have meets on Monday at Eastern Middle and on Wednesday at Home against
Northwest. Baseball and softball will play Monday at Northwest Middle and on Thursday at
Kiser Middle.

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



